
60
TH

 REUNION 

 
OCTOBER 12, 2019 

Important Reunion Notes 
 

Please take a few minutes to review these notes about our 

day at the Petersen Automotive Museum this coming 

Saturday, October 12th . 

The museum will open to our group beginning at 3PM for Museum 

viewing and tours.   

Our private party will commence at 6PM at DRAGO, the Museum’s 

restaurant. 

Check In 

 You will get your name badge when you check in.  This will serve 

as your ticket to the museum.   

 

Guided Vault Tours  

 Sign up for one of the Guided Vault Tours. You will receive a 

wrist band to join the tour.  

o 1st tour is scheduled to start at 3:45 

o 2nd tour is scheduled to start 4:30 

o Tours will last from 60-90 minutes depending on group 

preference.  

 

Free Time 



 You have free time before or after your Vault Tour to wander 

through this amazing museum of automotive history, and to visit 

with our classmates. 

 

Dining Schedule 

 Appetizers will be passed beginning at 5:30 on “lobby patio” of 

Drago restaurant.  

 We will move inside at 6:00.  

 Table seating will be in both areas throughout the evening.  

 Buffet dinner will be set up for 7:00 service.   

 We are happy to say that red & white wine, tea- hot & iced, and 

coffee-regular & decaf are included.   

 Beer & mixed drinks will be available at cash bar. 

 

Parking is complimentary  

 Bring in your ticket for  validation.  

 There will be a driver on golf cart available to pick up from 

2ndfloor of parking (no elevator). If you do not see him - please call 

323-964-6315, Security, they will send him up.  

 For safety reasons, if you are being dropped off –Ride Share/Lyft 

or Uber, or personal –please have them pull through & take a 

ticket.  The first 30 minutes are free.  

 

Wheelchairs 

 We have reserved 5 wheelchairs –Please let me know if you need 

to reserve one.  

 

Thank you 
 A very, very special thank you to our generous sponsors whose 

donations made this event possible and affordable.  
 

We are looking forward to seeing everyone this coming Saturday! 

 
 


